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May, 2017 

NOTICE 
The 2017 Cottonwood / SCCCC Car Show is Cancelled! 

 
 
Much to our dismay we have to inform you that our 2017 Cottonwood / SCCCC car 
show has been cancelled. 
 
WHAT THE HECK HAPPENED? 
 
Cottonwood Church upgraded it church management software to a new system.  The 
old system managed all the church’s events, which are many.  Unfortunately when the 
data was pulled over to the new system it did not pull over the already scheduled car 
show event.   
 
As a result the event coordinator booked a university graduation event in the new 
system on June 3rd which unbeknown to the coordinator was the same day that the car 
show was scheduled for.  The car show wasn’t listed in the new scheduling system.  
The double booking was discovered at the very beginning of May but by then it was too 
late fix and now there was a double booking of two major events. 
 
SCCCC, host of the show, looked very hard at all the facts and concluded that the 
university, which had already sent out announcements, should take precedence over 
the car show.  A university graduation is a lifetime event and we have the car show 
every year.  We looked to see if there was another date close to the original date that 
would work but nothing was found.   
 
We are car enthusiasts running a car show for enthusiasts and in that we strive for 
excellence.  Moving the car show to another location or date is not excellence. 
 
The church has assured us that this will never happen again and asked us to please 
come back again next year.  We will as there is no hard feelings and the church has 
been very welcoming to us.  Sorry for any inconvenience this has caused.  We hope 
that you will understand and please join us next year in 2018! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Fred Schmitthammer 
 
Fred Schmitthammer 
SCCCC President 
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